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A circular speck in the Baa Atoll, Anantara 
Kihavah is arguably the most picturesque 
destination for high-tech wellness treatments 
in the world. Having snapped up a team of 
therapists from Cocoon in Bali, its new medi-
spa, the first in the region, offers cutting-edge 
treatments from the comfort of its overwater 
rooms – think light, airy spaces with a minimal 
design and a neutral palette, offset by natural 
wood and thatching outside. A 30-minute IV-
drip session promises to pep up overworked 
souls as well as banish jet lag. Or if you’re 
feeling brave, opt for the Vampire Facial, where 
your blood platelets are massaged on to the 
skin following microneedling to help reduce 

wrinkles and stimulate collagen production. 
After your treatment, relax in the spa’s outdoor 
lounge with an uninterrupted view of the 
ocean, ginger tea and macaron in hand. 

Ideal for yacht owners ready for a spruce-up, 
Anantara Kihavah is a three-hour cruise from 
Gulhi Falhu and you can dock 200 metres from 
the beach. Make sure you visit SEA, the resort’s 
underwater restaurant, where you can enjoy 
spiny lobster medallions and Wagyu tenderloin 
while watching the fish and turtles going about 
their lives. Back on land, recline with a glass of 
champagne for an astronomy lesson with the 
resort’s in-house guru and the Maldives’ most 
powerful telescope. anantara.com

Best by boat
Anantara Kihavah Villas, Kihavah Huravalhi, Maldives


